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 Dr Harald m 

Lipman

INT2015/2264/P 27/05/2015  15:18:14 Further to our comments made on 21 May 2015 we wish you to note that my wife and I are very 

dissatisfied with the manner in which our planning submission has been handled

An objection had been sent by  Heath & Hampstead Society and we were informed that on the basis of 

that the Planning Officer would oppose the application.

 We refuted every statement in the objection and then were informed that his decision related to 

non-conformity with CPG1-Design

Our  Architect submitted revised proposals and the Planning Officer responded with new objections

In the circumstances we request that no decision be made at the Members'  Briefing on 1st June 2015, 

but the application be referred to the Committee, where we can present our case

The Dutch House

77a Fitzjohn's 

Avenue

Hampstead
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